
Quin Christian and Eugene Rhuggenaath
Engage in Exchange of Ideas in Washington
for Curaçao’s Sustainable Development

Eugene Rhuggenaath (left) and Quin Christian (right)

in Washington D.C.

A focus on sustainable development and

future-proof investments

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES,

May 2, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ --

During a visit with U.S. lawmakers last

week, Quin Christian held a productive

meeting with former Prime Minister of

Curacao, Mr. Eugene Rhuggenaath,

who is currently an Executive Director

at the World Bank. The meeting took

place in Washington D.C. and focused

on their shared ambition for the future

of Curaçao.

Christian, an entrepreneur with

international experience, will soon

return to Curaçao with the goal of

contributing to economic growth,

innovation, and social progress. In the

discussion with Rhuggenaath, he emphasized the importance of public-private collaboration,

youth empowerment, and investment in smart infrastructure, such as digital technology, clean

energy, and sustainable tourism development.

“It’s time for us to unite our knowledge and networks to create a tangible and lasting impact in

Curaçao,” said Christian. “The future of our island lies in stimulating the entrepreneurial spirit of

youth, leveraging technological advancement, and creating sustainable jobs.”

The conversation also highlighted that Curaçao has a diverse group of professionals with unique

talents and skills. One of the island’s greatest strengths is its ability to communicate in multiple

languages, which not only enriches internal communication but also gives Curaçao a clear

competitive advantage in international collaboration. This cultural and linguistic diversity

positions the island strongly to operate effectively in diverse markets and adapt easily to various

http://www.einpresswire.com


business contexts.

Rhuggenaath, known for his focus on economic reform and social policy, expressed his

appreciation for Christian’s plans and emphasized the need for a strong and inclusive

partnership between the diaspora, government, and private sector.

“It’s inspiring to see how Curaçaoans abroad are consciously returning to help build the island.

His vision aligns perfectly with the direction our community wants to pursue.”

This meeting marks an important step in strengthening the bridge between Curaçaoan leaders

both on and off the island, with a focus on sustainable development and future-proof

investments. More collaborations and initiatives will be announced in the near future.
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